

CONNECT | PREVENT | SUPPORT

DIRECTORY OF RESOURCES

Bladen Crisis and Referral Hotline 910-874-6098

Call the 24/7 hotline if you or someone you love needs help for substance use.



Table of Contents

SUBSTANCE USE	3
Crisis Services	3
Treatment Services-No Cost/Medicaid	5
Treatment Services-Payment or Insurance Required	14
RECOVERY HOUSING	18
RECOVERY SELF-HELP	20
PRESCRIPTION ASSISTANCE	22
MEDICATION DROP BOXES	26
HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES	27
MEDICAL CARE	31
MATERNAL & CHILD CARE	36
Child Care Resources	38
REHABILITATION & HOSPICE CENTERS	40
DENTAL CARE	42
VISION	46
FOOD & NUTRITION	47
HOUSING	51
TRANSPORTATION	53
JOBS	55
EDUCATION	
RENTAL & UTILITY ASSISTANCE	
LIBRARIES	
LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES	
GYMS & RECREATION	70
ONLINE & 800 NUMBER RESOURCES	73

SUBSTANCE USE

Crisis Services

Crisis Hotlines	
9-1-1	
Bladen Crisis & Referral Line 910-874-6098	
IFS Mobile Crisis 1-866-437-1821	
RHA Mobile Crisis 1-844-709-4097	
Suicide & Crisis Lifeline 9-8-8	
Trillium Health Resources Crisis Line 1-888-302-0738	
Poison Control 1-800-222-1222	

Bladen Crisis and Referral Line

910-874-6098

SERVICES PROVIDED	Confidential 24/7 referral telephone service for residential treatment of substance use.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours a week, 7 days a week.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge for Bladen County residents.

IFS Mobile Crisis Team

1-866-437-1821

https://www.integratedfamilyservices.net/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mobile Crisis services provide intensive, on-site response, stabilization, and intervention for people of all ages who are experiencing a crisis due to mental health issues, developmental disabilities, or substance use.
HOURS OF	Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
OPERATION	, ,
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.



RHA Mobile Crisis Team

1-844-709-4097

https://rhahealthservices.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mobile Crisis services provide intensive, on-site response, stabilization, and intervention for people of all ages who are experiencing a crisis due to mental health issues, developmental disabilities, or substance use.
HOURS OF	Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Suicide & Crisis Lifeline

988

https://988lifeline.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	The lifeline provides free and confidential 24/7 support for people in distress. They also provide prevention and crisis resources for you or your loved ones, as well as best practices for professionals in the United States.
HOURS OF	Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Trillium Health Resources Crisis Line

3809 Shipyard Boulevard Wilmington, NC 28403 866-998-2597

Crisis Line: 1-888-302-0738

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Manages funds for individuals with substance use issues, mental health conditions, and intellectual or developmental disabilities who are uninsured or have Medicare.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5 p.m.



SUBSTANCE USE — 5

POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid or no insurance.
CRISIS LINE	Trillium Health Resources Crisis Line - 1-888-302-0738
FREE ONLINE	Access Point for Free Online Screenings (24/7, 365 Days a Year)
SCREENINGS	https://screening.hfihub.com/accesspoint

Poison Control

1-800-222-1222

https://www.ncpoisoncontrol.org/

https://www.poison.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides information and assistance in the prevention, treatment, and surveillance of poisonings and overdoses.
HOURS OF OPERATION	24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Treatment Services-No Cost/Medicaid

Bladen Crisis and Referral Line

910-874-6098

SERVICES PROVIDED	Confidential 24/7 referral telephone service for residential treatment of substance use.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours a week, 7 days a week.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge for Bladen County residents.

Bladen Behavioral Health (RHA Health Services)

106 4th Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-613-0900

https://rhahealthservices.org/



SUBSTANCE USE — 6

SERVICES PROVIDED	Walk-in clinic that provides mental health, substance use, and opioid treatment services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Tuesday and Thursday 8:00 a.m12:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance plans. Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard and Debit. Some services can be covered by grant or state funds.

Bladen Behavioral Health (RHA) Mobile Clinic

Bladen Community College (Mondays) Bladen Medical Clarkton (Tuesdays) White Lake Fire Department (every other Wednesday)

https://rhahealthservices.org/mobile

SERVICES PROVIDED	Comprehensive Clinical Assessment (CCA), Medication Management, Individual Therapy, Peer Support.
HOURS OF OPERATION	9:00 a.m3:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of help for substance use or mental health issues.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid, self-pay/no insurance.

Coastal Horizons Mobile Clinic

615 Shipyard Boulevard Wilmington, NC 28412 910-742-7049

https://coastalhorizons.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assessments for substance use and mental health, psychiatric services, peer support services, medication assisted treatment.
HOURS OF	10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Walk-ins are welcome.
OPERATION	10 d.m. to 5 p.m. Walk instance welcome.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Check, Debit Card, Credit Card, Medicaid. Accepts most insurance
	plans based on eligibility.



Dix Crisis Intervention Center

215 Memorial Drive Jacksonville, NC 28546 910-378-4809

https://riinternational.com/listing/dix-crisis-intervention-center-jacksonville/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mental health stabilization and detox center that provides medication, group therapy, and individual services. The average length of stay is 3-5 days.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Administrative building 8 a.m5 p.m. Guest facility open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Lifebridge Healthcare

Elizabethtown Office

200 W. Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 **Lumberton Office**

2501 E. Elizabethtown Road Lumberton, NC 28358 910-738-7880

http://lifebridgeds.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Substance Abuse Intensive Outpatient Program (SAIOP). Provides outpatient therapy services, medication management, and DWI assessments.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults, young adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicaid, Blue Cross/Blue Shield, and private pay.

Robeson Healthcare – Cambridge Place

109 Cambridge Place Smithfield, NC 27577 919-989-8114

SERVICES PROVIDED	Cambridge Place is a comprehensive, apartment-based, residential
	living facility (Non-Medical Residential) located in Smithfield, NC. 5



PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicare, Medicaid, Private Insurance, Self-Pay.
POPULATION SERVED	Pregnant and post-partum mothers and their newborns.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
HOLIDS OF	apartments are dedicated to the Perinatal Program for pregnant and post-partum mothers and their newborns. The CASAWORKS Program has 8 apartments. This program is designed for women in recovery and provides substance use treatment services along with job readiness/employment training for women receiving Work First Cash Assistance who have at least one child under the age of 12. Cambridge Place provides Substance Abuse Comprehensive Outpatient Treatment (SACOT) as well as outpatient mental health and substance use services in conjunction with other case manage support services, including: 1

Robeson Healthcare – Crystal Lake

190 Camp Easter Road Lakeview, NC 28350 910-245-4339

https://www.rhcchealth.org/copy-of-hiv-specialty-services

SERVICES PROVIDED	Crystal Lake is a comprehensive, apartment-based, residential living facility (Non-Medical Residential) located in Lake View, NC. 5 apartments are dedicated to the Maternal Program for mothers and their children under the age of 12. The CASAWORKS Program has 8 apartments. The program is designed for women in recovery and provides substance abuse treatment services along with job readiness/employment training for women receiving Work First Cash Assistance that have at least one child under the age of 12. Crystal Lake provides Substance Abuse Comprehensive Outpatient Treatment (SACOT) as well as outpatient mental health and substance abuse services in conjunction with other case manage support services, including: 1 Step Support Group. Social Services assistance. Transportation to/from school, employment, and other appointments.
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,



SUBSTANCE USE — 9

	Access to medical care facilities.Linkage to other community resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Men over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid, Credit Card, Cash, Check, all insurance plans.

Robeson Healthcare - Grace Court

3750 Meadow View Road, Suite A-1 Lumberton, NC 28358 910-618-9912

https://www.rhcchealth.org/copy-of-men-s-recovery

SERVICES PROVIDED	Statewide transitional housing for women with children. Women must have 3 to 6 months abstinence from alcohol and other drugs. Can stay up to 2 years.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Women with children and pregnant women.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accept Medicaid, IPRS.

Robeson Healthcare - Our House

309 East Wardell Drive, Suite A Pembroke, NC 28372 910-521-1464

https://www.rhcchealth.org/copy-of-hiv-specialty-services

 Onsite Infant/child care. Access to medical care facilities. Linkage to other community resources. 	SERVICES PROVIDED	Access to medical care facilities.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	-------------------	------------------------------------



SUBSTANCE USE — 10

HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Pregnant and post-partum mothers and their newborns.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicare, Medicaid, IPRS, Private Insurance, Cash.

Robeson Healthcare – Recovery House

661 Burns Road Lumberton, NC 28358 910-738-5545

https://www.rhcchealth.org/copy-of-hiv-specialty-services

SERVICES PROVIDED	Recovery Home is a comprehensive 9-bed residential living facility for men. Length of stay is 90 days.
	Substance Abuse Comprehensive Outpatient Treatment (SACOT) is provided along with the following support services: 12 Step Support Group, Social Services assistance, transportation to/from appointments, access to medical care facilities, and linkage to other community resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Men over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid, Credit Card, Cash, Check, all insurance plans.

Robeson Healthcare Corp - The Village

Greenville, NC 252-752-555

SERVICES PROVIDED	Comprehensive, apartment-based, 17-bed residential living facility (non-medical residential). Provides Substance Abuse Comprehensive Outpatient Treatment (SACOT) as well as outpatient mental health and substance use services in conjunction with other case manage support services, including: 12 Step Support Groups; Social Services assistance; transportation to-and-from school, employment, and other appointments; onsite infant and child care, access to medical care facilities, and linkage to other community resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:00a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Women and their children who are under the age of 12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid.



The Carter Clinic

1104 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-991-3070

https://www.thecarterclinic.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mental health and substance use services.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicaid, Medicare, BCBS, Tricare, and Cigna. Please check with your insurance company to confirm we are in-network. Please be aware that with any health plans, there may be deductibles and copayments for which you could be responsible.
	Also accepts debit cards, credit cards, checks, and money orders.
	Does not accept cash.
	Payment is due at time of service.
	Please bring your ID and insurance card or you will be charged the fee-for-service rate.
	We have a sliding scale fee schedule for uninsured individuals. Please inquire from our administrative staff to check for eligibility.

The Healing Place of New Hanover County

Wilmington, NC 910-970-HOPE(4673)

https://www.thpnc.org/how-it-works/

SUBSTANCE USE — 12

SERVICES PROVIDED	Bladen County residents are eligible to receive social setting detox, primary short- and long-term residential treatment, and recovery housing services for up to 18 months by calling the 24/7 Bladen Crisis and Referral Line at 910-874-6098. Provides food, shelter, clothing, and recovery services. Bladen County residents are not charged for this service if referred by the Bladen Crisis and Referral Line (910-874-6098). Transportation is provided from Bladen County to The Healing Place of New Hanover County.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Shelter is open overnight from 3:00 p.m7:00 a.m. the following day. Detox center is open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Recovery programs are open 24 hours.
	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge for Bladen County residents. \$66.00/day if not a resident of Bladen County.

Trillium Health Resources

3809 Shipyard Boulevard Wilmington, NC 28403 866-998-2597

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Manages funds for individuals with substance use issues, mental health conditions, and intellectual or developmental disabilities who are uninsured or have Medicare.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Medicaid or no insurance.
CRISIS LINE	Trillium Health Resources Crisis Line - 1-888-302-0738
FREE ONLINE SCREENINGS	Access Point for Free Online Screenings (24/7, 365 Days a Year) https://screening.hfihub.com/accesspoint

Walter B. Jones Alcohol and Drug Abuse Treatment Center

2577 West 5th Street



SUBSTANCE USE — 13

Greenville, NC 27834 (252) 830-3426

https://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/state-operated-healthcare-facilities/facilities/walter-b-jones-center

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medically monitored detoxification Inpatient Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) Psychiatric services Medical and nursing services Substance use and treatment for co-occurring mental health conditions Recreational therapy Family services Discharge planning
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Admission is available to any adult in our region regardless of financial resources or insurance status.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all insurance plans or no insurance.

Wilmington Treatment Center

2520 Troy Drive Wilmington, NC 28401

Outpatient location:

1524 Harbour Drive, Suite C Wilmington, NC 28401

910-758-2023 877-747-8622

https://www.wilmingtontreatment.com/programs/wilmington-iop/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers drug and alcohol rehab programs including inpatient treatment, detoxification, and outpatient services to help care for substance use and co-occurring mental health disorders such as depression and anxiety.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m8 p.m. Weekends 9 a.m-6 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Wilmington Treatment Center contracts, as participating providers, with most insurance plans including, but not limited to: Aetna Blue Cross Blue Shield



SUBSTANCE USE - 14

Cigna Magellan Medcost Optum Physicians Health Plan (PHP) Tricare UBH/UHC
NC Medicaid, Medicare & Private Pay

Treatment Services-Payment or Insurance Required

A Dove's Nest (Faith-Based)

Dove's Nest (Women 's Program) 2855 West Boulevard Charlotte, NC 28208

Rebound (Men's Program) 907 West 1st Street Charlotte, NC 28202

(704) 333-4673 ext. 113 (Women), ext. 501 (Men)

SERVICES PROVIDED	A four-to-six-month residential program for women. Rebound provides a faith-based, free, residential recovery program for men.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m4:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Women and their children (ages 3-11 years); men.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	There is a \$750 admission fee, services after that are free.

Coastal Southeastern United Care

100 Memory Plaza Whiteville, NC 28472 **Office:** 910-640-2230

Crisis Hotline: 910-874-6511

https://cseuc.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mental health, substance use, and opioid treatment services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Children (4+), adolescents, adults, and families.



SUBSTANCE USE — 15

PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash. Accepts Medicaid with Medicare, but does not accept Medicare
	through a private insurance company. Does not accept Credit Cards
	or Debit Cards.

Fellowship Hall

5140 Dunstan Road Greensboro, NC 27405 336-621-3381

https://www.fellowshiphall.com/

This is a 28-day facility (longer if necessary) and treatment center committed to helping people who suffer from alcoholism and drug use. Programs are separated by gender.
Open 24 hours.
Adults, young adults.
Accepts the following insurance plans: Aetna Behavioral Health, Blue Cross Blue Shield, Blue Distinction® Specialty Care Provider, Bright Healthcare, Carolina Behavioral Health Alliance, Cigna, Cigna Center of Excellence, ComPsych, FirstCarolinaCare, Humana Behavioral Health, Magellan Health Services, Managed Health Network,NC State Health Plan, MEDCOST, MultiPlan, OPTUM, Platinum Provider, TRICARE, United Healthcare / United BehavioralHealth, UMR, ValueOptions / Beacon Health

Freedom House (Faith-Based)

Greensboro 336-286-7622

https://helpfreedomhouse.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Residential program that takes place in small, family-style homes for up to one year.
	Individual, group, and family substance use counseling. Other services include employment training programs, health and nutrition programs, educational and life skills programs, and transportation and extensive aftercare programs.



SUBSTANCE USE - 16

HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Women and their children.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts health insurance as well as self-pay using a sliding scale fee.

Harvest House

1480 Maple Grove Church Road Dunn, NC, 28334 910-567-5020

SERVICES PROVIDED	30-day residential program with inpatient and outpatient treatment services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Men over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Self-pay, Medicaid, and private health insurance. Provides payment assistance in the form of a sliding scale fee. Fees are based on income and other factors.

Southeastern Carolina Crossroads (Faith-Based)

1086 Susie Sand Hill Road Elizabethtown, North Carolina 28337 910-549-8487

https://secarolinacrossroads.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	90-day faith-based residential program for men, consists of drug awareness, prevention and total abstinence.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Office open 9 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Men over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	There is a one-time, non-refundable \$750.00 entry fee.

Stephens Outreach Center

2105 East Elizabethtown Road Lumberton, NC 28358 910-738-7865

https://stephensoc.net/our-services



SUBSTANCE USE -17

SERVICES PROVIDED	Mental health, substance use, and opioid treatment services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicaid, Medicare, Tricare, BCBS, Aetna, United Health Care. Eastpointe IPRS funds for the uninsured.

RECOVERY HOUSING

Angelic House

1480 Maple Grove Church Road Dunn, NC, 28334 910-567-5020

SERVICES PROVIDED	Transitional housing program (6-12 month stays). Offers a safe and supportive environment for women who are in recovery from chemical dependencies and who have a desire to live a healthy life.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Women over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts private health insurance. Sliding scale fee available for individuals who do not have health insurance.

TROSA

1820 James Street Durham, NC 27707 919-419-1059 1-833-408-7672

http://www.trosainc.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	TROSA is a therapeutic community service and provides housing, food, clothing, and personal care items to every resident at no charge. Residents are expected to work in a TROSA business while a resident.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Saturday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	TROSA provides all of its services free of charge to the resident, and residents do not need insurance.

White's Creek Transition House

6111 Mercer Mill Road Clarkton, NC 28433

910-874-1525



RECOVERY HOUSING — 19

SERVICES PROVIDED	Transitional housing service. Applicants must have a job or be actively searching for a job so that they can pay rent and purchase their own food. Applicants must also be graduated from a recovery program. Smoking is not allowed inside the house and individuals must attend church services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Men over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash or Check. Fee: \$110 a week (utilities included)

Willow Place Housing

30 Garfield Street Asheville, NC 28803

https://www.willowplacehousing.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Helps individuals address issues that include trauma, substance use, and eating disorders. Offers not only daytime treatment and therapies but also supportive housing, mental health services, and aftercare opportunities.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Women over the age of 18.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Only accepts private insurance plans.

RECOVERY SELF-HELP

Foundation Church: Celebrate and Recovery Group

909 South Poplar Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-748-7931 1-910-258-5037

https://www.dreamworksbladen.com/mental-health

SERVICES PROVIDED	This is a support group for individuals and family members of individuals who are suffering or recovering from substance use. The group welcomes anyone who is dealing with any kind of loss or recovery: death, loved one with a substance use disorder, divorce, domestic violence, loss from a natural disaster, etc.
HOURS OF OPERATION	This group meets first Friday of every month at 7:00 p.m. at Foundation Church. A light dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Celebrate Recovery

1800 W Broad St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-549-8487

SERVICES PROVIDED	Support group for individuals and families of individuals who are suffering or recovering from substance use.
HOURS OF OPERATION	This group meets every Thursday at 7 p.m. A meal will be served at 6 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Serenity in the Woods (NA Group)

Spaulding Monroe Culture Center 508 MLK Drive Bladenboro, NC 28337

https://ncregion-na.org/greater-sandhills-area/



RECOVERY SELF-HELP — 21

SERVICES PROVIDED	Narcotics Anonymous is a nonprofit fellowship or society of people for whom drugs have become a major problem. It is a support group for people recovering from narcotics or other substance use who meet regularly to help each other stay sober.
HOURS OF OPERATION	This group meets once a week on Saturdays at 6:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

PRESCRIPTION ASSISTANCE

Bladen County Medication Assistance Program

608 McLeod Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-872-6343 910-862-6930

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assists with finding and applying for pharmaceutical company prescription assistance programs.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 4:00 p.m6:00 p.m. Tuesday 10:30 a.m3:30 p.m. Wednesday 10:30 a.m3:30 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Thursday 10:30 a.m1:30 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Closed on Fridays.
POPULATION SERVED	Residents of this county who are: low income, uninsured or underinsured, and cannot afford their medications.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Anderson Drug Store

206 South Poplar Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-8411

https://www.andersonsdrug.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medication services include: Pill packaging, home delivery, prescription refills and transfers, flavored liquid medicine with the FLAVORx Pediatric System, durable medical equipment such as canes, walkers, wheelchairs, bed pans, orthopedic braces, crutches, and supports; bathroom safety products, cervical (neck) collars, compression socks, anodyne, and Dr. Comfort Shoes. Offers pill packs and delivers twice a week.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m6 p.m. Saturday 8 a.m3 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all insurance plans. Cash and Credit Card.

CVS Pharmacy

371 South Poplar Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-2076

https://www.cvs.com/store-locator/elizabethtown-nc-pharmacies/371-s-poplar-st-po-box-2066-elizabethtown-nc-28337/storeid=5508?WT.mc_id=LS_GOOGLE_RX_5508

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medications Medical equipment COVID-19 vaccines Flu shots UPS package drop-offs
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Saturday 9 a.m9 p.m. Sunday 10 a.m7 p.m. Pharmacy Hours Monday-Friday 9 a.m6 p.m. Saturday 9 a.m6 p.m. Sunday 10 a.m6 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most major insurance plans, except United Healthcare.

Dickerson's Pharmacy

503 Doctors Drive Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3465

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medications Medical Equipment
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:30 p.m. Saturday 9 a.m1 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all insurances, Cash, Credit Card.

The Medicine Shoppe Pharmacy

102 South Main Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3949

https://bladenboro.medicineshoppe.com/



PRESCRIPTION ASSISTANCE - 24

SERVICES PROVIDED	Free medication delivery (Mon-Fri) within 20 miles of the pharmacy.
	Other services include: Diabetes education and support Dispill® Multi-Dose Packaging Health screenings Medication synchronization Medication therapy management
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9 a.m5:30 p.m. Saturday 9 a.m12 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, Check, Visa, MasterCard, Flex Card.

Walgreens

403 South Poplar Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-3026

 $\frac{\text{https://www.walgreens.com/locator/walgreens-403+s+poplar+st-elizabethtown-nc-28337/id=15273}$

SERVICES PROVIDED	Pharmacy that provides prescription and over-the-counter medications.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m8 p.m. Pharmacy: 9 a.m1:30 p.m., 2 p.m7 p.m.
	Filatiliacy: 9 a.iii1.30 p.iii., 2 p.iii7 p.iii.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most insurance plans.

Walmart Pharmacy

347 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-8517

https://www.walmart.com/store/1166-elizabethtown-nc/pharmacy?&cn=Tracking local pack 1

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medications Medication aids Covid vaccines Flu shots and immunizations
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9 a.m7 p.m. Saturday 9 a.m1 p.m.



PRESCRIPTION ASSISTANCE — 25

POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all insurance, except Tricare.

MEDICATION DROP BOXES

Clarkton Drug

80 East Green Street Clarkton, NC 28433 910-647-0437

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medication Drop Box and Pharmacy.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.–5:30 p.m.
OPERATION	Saturday 8:30 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash and Credit Card (except Discover Card). Accepts most insurance
	plans.

Elizabethtown Police Department

805 West Broad St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3125

https://elizabethtownnc.org/police-department/

SERVICES PROVIDED	
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	

Medication Drop Box – Bladen County Sheriff's Office

299 Smith Cir Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6960

http://www.bladenncsheriff.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medication drop-off box.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.



HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Bladen County Animal Control

506 Smith Circle Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862- 6918

County Communications: 910- 862-8141 ,after 5 PM and weekends

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=B342085B-D0C0-4FCD-9890-

E1DA9F05F870&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Handles domestic animal control-related problems such as animal bites, rabies infections and vaccinations, stray/unwanted animal pickups, animal adoptions, and services for addressing animal control issues.
HOURS OF	Animal Control
OPERATION	Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
	Animal Shelter The shelter is open to the public for all animal-related services, at the following times:
	Animal Drop Off Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
	Adoptions Monday-Friday 12:00 p.m.– 5:00 p.m.
	Animal Pickup Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.–5:00 p.m.
	Saturday & Sunday Closed
POPULATION SERVED	Everyone.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Pet Adoptions: Cash, Credit Card, Debit Card, Check.
TATHERT ACCELLED	The Adoptions. Cash, Credit Card, Debit Card, Check.
	All other services are no charge.

Bladen County Environmental Health Services

300 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6852



HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES — 28

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=311A5F57-87AA-4885-B60D- E0394F8E90EE&Type=B_BASIC	
SERVICES PROVIDED	Handles permits for wells and septic systems. Collects water samples for private wells. Also inspects the environmental health and safety conditions of food, tattoo, and lodging establishments. Responds to general environmental health complaints.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to all.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Varies depending on the service.

Bladen County Social Services

208 E McKay St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=B5244DDC-3A3A-482F-B577-8234E7098E1F&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Food & Nutrition Services, Adult Medicaid, Family & Children's Medicaid, Work First, Child Support, Day Care Subsidy, Child Protective Services, Foster Care & Adoption, Adult Protective Services, Crisis Social Workers.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Bladen County Health Department

300 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6900

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Immunization Clinic
	Children's Health Clinic
	Care Management for At-Risk Children(CMARC)
	Women's Preventive Health(Family Planning)
	Pregnancy Testing Clinic
	Maternity Clinic
	Communicable Disease (CD) Clinic



HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES — 29

HOURS OF	Tuberculosis (TB) Clinic Sickle Cell Anemia Program Lead Screening Obstetrics Case Management(OBCM) WIC Program Community Alternatives Program(CAP) Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Bladen County Health Department accepts the following insurance plans: Medicare Medicaid Blue Cross and Blue Shield United Health Care Cigna Medcost Services offered on a Sliding-Scale Fee: Family Planning Child Health Maternity Scale is based on your household size and income for those without insurance. Must bring proof of income.

The Division on Aging

608 McLeod Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-872-6330

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=3F5CBA91-E5C9-4AD6-AA53-3266286D54B7&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Nutritional Supplements Ensure Plus – \$19/case Ensure Original – \$17/case Glucerna – \$28/case
	Bladen Senior Center Provides resources, activities, senior outings, and educational programs to seniors 60 years and older. Hours: 7:30 am - 5:00 pm Level I In-Home Aide Service



HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES — 30

	Provides assistance with housekeeping, preparing small meals, running errands, and bill paying. Information and Assistance Provides information, assistance, and referral to appropriate resources. Housing and Home Improvements Provides services to assist seniors with minor home improvements such as building a ramp or replacing broken necessary appliances like heat or air. Congregate Nutrition Provides lunch and socialization at six sites. Home Delivered/Frozen Meals Home delivered meals are currently available for home-bound seniors residing within the city limits of Elizabethtown Monday through Friday. Exceptions for holidays and inclement weather.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Senior adults.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	



MEDICAL CARE

Bladen County Emergency Services

5853 US 701 Hwy North Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6760

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=CD1E624D-14AF-424E-9E96-A0530E8C7B0A&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers emergency services for the county.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicaid, Medicare, private insurance, and checks.

Bladen Medical Associates - Bladenboro

1106 West Seaboard Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3138

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/bladenboro.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Primary Care services including employment/school physicals and treatment of minor illnesses and injuries.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m6 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit.

Bladen Medical Associates - Clarkton

88 East Green Street Clarkton, NC 28433 910-862-1217

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/clarkton.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Primary care services including employment/school physicals and treatment of minor illnesses and injuries.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 7:00 a.m6:00 p.m.



POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA,
	MasterCard, and Debit.

Bladen Medical Associates - Dublin

16 Third Street Dublin, NC 28332 910-862-3528

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/dublin.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Primary care services including employment/school physicals and treatment of minor illnesses and injuries.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8 a.m5p.m. Friday 8 a.mNoon
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit.

Bladen Medical Associates - Elizabethtown

300 East McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910 862-5500

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/elizabethtown.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Primary care services including employment/school physicals and treatment of minor illnesses and injuries.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit.

Bladen Medical Associates Express Care

107 East Dunham Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-2122

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/expresscare.html



SERVICES PROVIDED	Urgent care facility for the treatment of minor injuries and illnesses.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8 a.m7 p.m.
OPERATION	Saturday-Sunday 10 a.m7p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA,
	MasterCard, and Debit.

Bladen Medical Associates - White Lake

273 White Lake Drive White Lake, NC 28337 910-862-1265

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/whitelake.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Primary care services including employment/school physicals and treatment of minor illnesses and injuries.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8 a.m-5 p.m. Friday 8 a.mNoon
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance plans, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit.

Cape Fear Valley Bladen County Hospital

501 South Poplar Street, Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-5100

https://www.capefearvalley.com/bladen/emergencydepartment.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Bladen County Hospital is designed and equipped to facilitate the safe and effective care of patients in any emergency such as: Severe pain, severe bleeding, difficulty breathing, stroke symptoms, compound bone fractures that break through the skin, chest pain or other signs of a heart attack, loss of consciousness, severe asthma attacks, and seizures.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit. Discounted sliding fee scale available.



CommWell Health of Tar Heel

16526 NC, HWY 87 West Tar Heel, NC 28392 910-872-5700 877-935-5255

https://www.commwellhealth.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers comprehensive family medical care for people of all ages. Services include treatment of acute illnesses and minor injuries, management of chronic diseases, complete physical exams, women's health services, and minor office procedures.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Tuesday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Wednesday 8 a.m5:00 p.m. Thursday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Friday 8 a.m1 p.m. Saturday Closed Sunday Closed
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	All services of CommWell Health are offered on a sliding scale fee schedule, based on family size and income. Accepts most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, MasterCard, and Debit. CommWell Health also accepts self-payment through its EagleCare program for those without insurance. Payment is due at the time of service.

Goshen Medical Center

400 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-879-3216

https://goshenmedical.org/locations/elizabethtown/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Family practice and on-site lab.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 7:00 a.m6:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of medical care.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Visa, Mastercard, Discover, and Debit Card. Accepts the following insurance plans: Medicaid, Medicare, Blue Cross/Blue Shield, Tri-Care, Aetna, Atlantic Integrated Health, Cigna Healthcare, Humana, MedCost, MultiPlan, United Healthcare, and WellPath. Offers sliding scale fee plans. To determine if a patient



MEDICAL CARE — 35

qualifies for the sliding scale fee, they must present proof of income and household size to the patient representative during intake.



MATERNAL & CHILD CARE

Big Bird Day Care

279 Wright Road Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-648-2138

SERVICES PROVIDED	Child care.
HOURS OF OPERATION	6 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Infants, toddlers, and children up to age 12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, Money Order.

Childcare Network #86

500 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-872-0000

https://schools.childcarenetwork.com/nc/elizabethtown/500-mercer-mill-road

SERVICES PROVIDED	Daycare, Summer Camp, NC PreK.
HOURS OF	Monday- Friday 6:30 a.m6:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Children (6 weeks through age 12).
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Credit Card, Debit Card, Money Order, Check.

Elizabethtown Head Start Center

601 David Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3880

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides free learning and development services to children.
HOURS OF	Normal Hours 8 a.mp.m.
OPERATION	Summer Hours 7 a.m5:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Ages 2-5.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge. Income based.



Growing Footprints Childcare

2725 US-701 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4081

SERVICES PROVIDED	Child care and before-and-after school services.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 6:30 a.m5:30 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Infants, toddlers, and children up to age 12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, Money Order.

Little Hands Daycare

1695 Butler Mill Road Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-648-4249

SERVICES PROVIDED	Child care, before-and-after school services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 5:30 a.m5:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Children (newborns through age 12).
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Debit Card, Credit Card, Cash.

Kidz-N-Motion

303 South Morehead Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-6421

SERVICES PROVIDED	Child care.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 6 a.m5:15 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Children (newborns through age 12).
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, Cash App, Vouchers from DSS.

Richardson's Child Care Center

19314 NC-87 Tar Heel, NC 28392 910-862-8303



MATERNAL & CHILD CARE — 38

SERVICES PROVIDED	Child care.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 5 a.m6 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Children (infants through age 12).
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Debit cards, credit cards, checks, cashier checks, cash.

Child Care Resources

Bladen County Partnership for Children (Smart Start)

228-B W Broad St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3335

https://www.bladensmartstart.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides services to day care centers. Bladen Smart Start offers a variety of educational programs. including: Be Active Kids, Childcare Subsidy, Color Me Healthy, Dolly Parton's Imagination Library, Raising a Reader, Bladen Early Learning Library, Family Support, Service Providers, Recreation Therapy Consultation, Recreation Therapy Services, Academic Tutoring (only offered in Bladen County), and Professional Development and Staff Training.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Children (infancy through age 5).
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge. Income based.

Department of Social Services (Child Care Subsidy Program)

208 McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=2386F756-F657-4CCE-B55C-713E5F5F92F8&Type=B BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Helps parents or guardians pay for child care. Payments are based on
	income and made to the child care provider.



MATERNAL & CHILD CARE — 39

HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Parents or guardians of a child age 0-12, or an older child with special needs. Visit DSS to complete an application. Please provide documents for proof of household income and employment.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge. Income based.

DreamWorks Therapeutic Learning Center

207 S Poplar St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-874-8130

https://dreamworkslc.wixsite.com/dtlc

SERVICES PROVIDED	Recreation Therapy Consultation, Recreation Therapy Services, Academic Tutoring (only offered in Bladen County), Professional Development and Staff Training.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 7 a.m8 p.m. Tuesday 7 a.m8 p.m. Wednesday 9 a.m5 p.m. Thursday 7 a.m8 p.m. Friday 7 a.m8 p.m. Saturday 7 a.m8 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Provides services to the following counties: Bladen, Brunswick, Columbus, Cumberland, Durham, New Hanover, and Wake.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Private Pay. Academic tutoring is \$25 per hour. Recommends a maximum of 4 hours per week to prevent the child from becoming overwhelmed or burned out. Recreation Therapy Consultations are \$30 per hour. This includes face-to-face and electronic communications. Intake session fee is \$75. The intake is an in-depth assessment of current functioning and can take up to 2 hours to complete. Recreation Therapy Service is \$40 per hour. The amount of time will be based on assessment and need. Professional Development and Staff Training pricing differs based on requested training. Please contact us for more information.

REHABILITATION & HOSPICE CENTERS

AssistedCare at Home

400 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 800-331-4175

https://assistedcare.net/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Private Duty Nursing, Senior Home Care, Intellectual and Developmental Disability Services.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Young adults and elderly.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Homecare-Long Term Care insurance.

Bladen East Health and Rehab

804 South Poplar Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-8100

https://behealthandrehab.com/rehabilitation/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assisted Living & Skilled Nursing, Physical Therapy, Occupational Therapy, Speech Therapy.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Young adults and elderly.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all forms of insurance.

Elizabethtown Healthcare & Rehab Center

208 Mercer Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-8181

https://libertyhealthcareandrehab.com/elizabethtown/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Short-Term Rehabilitation
	Skilled Nursing Care
	Outpatient Rehabilitation
	Hospice Care



REHABILITATION & HOSPICE CENTERS — 41

	Open 24 hours.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Young adults and elderly.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicare, Medicaid, and private pay insurance.

Liberty HomeCare & Hospice Services

118 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-8538

https://libertyhomecare.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Home Health Care, Hospice Health Care.	
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.	
POPULATION SERVED	Young adults and elderly.	
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts all forms of insurances, except some Cigna, Humana. Does	
	not except HMO Gold or United Healthcare.	

Lower Cape Fear LifeCare – Bladen Office

103 East Dunham Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3111

https://lifecare.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Hospice care.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Varies.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone with a terminal illness.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts Medicaid, Medicare, private insurance, and no insurance.

DENTAL CARE

Dr. Charles Allen, DDS

508 East McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4334

SERVICES PROVIDED	Routine cleanings, dentures, implants, and braces.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Can file any insurance, but is out of network with all insurances.

Bladenboro Family Dentistry

104 4th Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-469-4592

https://www.bladenborofamilydentistry.com

SERVICES PROVIDED	General dentistry (custom mouthguard, emergency care, family dentistry, Dental Sedation, Tooth Extractions), Cosmetic Dentistry (clear aligners, porcelain veneers, dental bonding, teeth whitening), Restorative Dentistry (dental bridge, tooth crowns, dental implants, full and partial dentures, gum disease treatment, TMJ treatment).	
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9 a.m5 p.m.	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.	
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts a wide variety of dental insurance plans including Medicaid, United Concordia, and TriCare. The office accepts all major credit cards, ATM cards, and cash. For your convenience, they have arranged a payment plan through a third party, which provides the option of paying for your dental care or treatment plan with a convenient monthly payment. Qualified applicants can enjoy no or low-interest payment plans depending on the amount and length of repayment.	

CommWell Health of Dublin

73 Dixon Street Dublin, NC 28332



0	77	0	2 0	 2 [
0	/ / -	- 7	7	 ノコ	\mathbf{T}

https://www.commwellhealth.org/locations/commwell-health-of-tar-heel

SERVICES PROVIDED	CommWell Health dental services include emergency care, preventative care (dental cleanings, sealants, fluoride); maintenance care and routine visits, restorative care, comprehensive treatment plans, oral hygiene counseling/patient education and parent involvement.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Tuesday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Wednesday 8 a.m5:00 p.m. Thursday 8 a.m5:30 p.m. Friday 8 a.m1 p.m. Saturday-Closed Sunday-Closed
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	All services of CommWell Health are offered on a sliding fee scale based on family size and income. They accept most private insurance, Medicare, Medicaid, VISA, Mastercard and Debit. CommWell Health also accepts self-payments for those without insurance through its program, EagleCare. Payment is due when services are rendered.

Elizabethtown Family Dentistry

401 Doctor's Drive, Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-2892

https://www.elizabethtowndentistry.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Dental services include emergency care, preventative care (dental cleanings, sealants, fluoride); maintenance care and routine visits, restorative care, comprehensive treatment plans, oral hygiene, and patient education.		
HOURS OF	Monday 8 a.m.–5:00 p.m.		
OPERATION	Tuesday 8 a.m5:00 p.m.		
	Wednesday 8 a.m5:00 p.m.		
	Thursday 8 a.m5:00 p.m.		
	Friday-Closed		
	Saturday-Closed		
	Sunday-Closed		
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.		
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts most traditional insurance plans and encourages individuals to contact their office with any questions regarding your coverage.		



While Elizabethtown Family Dental does not participate in Health
Management Organizations, they will be happy to file your insurance
claims for you. Accepts checks, cash or credit cards. Offers a flexible
payment plan.

Goshen Dental Center, Clinton

908 North US Hwy 421 Clinton, NC 28328 910-299-0991

http://www.goshenmedical.org/clinton-medical.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Dental services include bleaching, cleanings, crowns and bridges, dentures, extractions, fillings, fluoride treatments, partials, and root canals.	
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 7 a.m6 p.m.	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.	
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts the following insurance plans: Medicaid, Medicare, Blue Cross/Blue Shield, Tri-Care, Aetna, Atlantic Integrated Health, Cigna Healthcare, Humana, MedCost, MultiPlan, United Healthcare, WellPath, Delta Dental. Offers sliding scale fee plans. To determine if a patient qualifies for the sliding scale fee, they must present proof of income and household size to the patient representative during intake.	

Tracie L. Vestal, DDS, PA

500 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4078

https://www.tracievestaldds.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Routine cleanings, bonding, cosmetic contouring, crowns and bridges, cosmetic fillings, implants, veneers, whitening, sealants, root canal therapy, extractions, scaling and root planning, cosmetic dentistry, orthodontics (braces), CEREC same day crowns and dental emergencies.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m. Office is closed every other Monday & Friday.



DENTAL CARE — 45

	Please call office for scheduled Monday & Friday dates.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Accepts cash, credit cards, and checks.

VISION

Bladen Eye Center

409 East Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4268

https://www.bladeneyecenter.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Routine eye exams and vision tests, eye disease diagnosis and management, immediate attention for eye emergencies, and complete eye health management.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8 a.m5:15 p.m. Friday 8 a.m1 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	All major insurances, Care Credit, cash, credit cards, and debit cards.

Carolina Vision Center

432 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-876-6400

https://carolinavisioncenter.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Routine eye care, LASIK, cataract treatment, retinal care, glaucoma care, and emergency care.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Most insurances, credit cards, debit cards, cash, and checks.



FOOD & NUTRITION

Bladen County Division on Aging: Nutrition Program

608 McLeod Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-872-6330

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=3F5CBA91-E5C9-4AD6-AA53-3266286D54B7&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers congregate lunch meals for older adults at 6 sites across the county, as well as social and recreational activities, frozen meals, low-cost liquid nutrition supplements such as Ensure or Glucerna, and meal delivery to homebound older adults.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Nutrition Site 8:30 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Age 60 and over. Eligibility for home delivered meals includes individuals who are homebound, age 60 and over, and unable to prepare meals or attend a congregate lunch site.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Nutritional Supplements Ensure Plus – \$19/case Ensure Original – \$17/case Glucerna – \$28/case

Bladen County Social Services: SNAP Program

208 East McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6801

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=B5244DDC-3A3A-482F-B577-8234E7098E1F&Type=B BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Federal food assistance program that helps low-income families feed their families.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m-5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Qualifying low-income individuals and families.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Dependent on qualification status.



Bladen Crisis Assistance

208 South Morehead Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-879-1032

SERVICES PROVIDED	Food pantry.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Thursday 9:30 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

First Baptist Church of Bladenboro

500 South Main Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3618

https://fbcbladenboro.org/our-ministries/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Food pantry.
HOURS OF	Opens the second Saturday of each month from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00
OPERATION	a.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

The Harrelson Center (Catholic Charities)

20 North 4th Street, Suite 214 Wilmington, NC 28401 910-343-8212

http://harrelsoncenter.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Emergency food pantry. Provides diapers, wipes, baby clothes, and other baby items, as well as adult incontinence supplies, hygiene items, and household items.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Tuesday-Friday 9 a.m11:30 a.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.



Men & Women United for Youth & Families

1795 Woodyard Road Riegelwood, NC 28456 910-655-3811

https://www.menandwomenunited.org/food-pantry.html

SERVICES PROVIDED	Food pantry.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Second Tuesday of the month, 12 p.m2 p.m. While supplies last.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

North Carolina Cooperative Extension in Bladen County: Health & Nutrition

Bladen County Center 450 Smith Cir Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4591

https://bladen.ces.ncsu.edu/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers forestry management services, agricultural production information, nutrition information, workshops, food safety education, and youth programs such as 4-H activities and clubs.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to all. Youth programs available for children and adolescents, ages 5-19. Other programs may have more specific eligibility requirements.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Windsor United Methodist Food Pantry

12863 Highway 242 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-588-4602

http://bladencharge.org/windsor-united-methodist-church/

SERVICES PROVIDED Food pantry.



FOOD & NUTRITION — 50

HOURS OF OPERATION	Third Saturday of each month 10:00 a.m12:00 p.m. Second Thursday of each month (for Seniors) 10:00 a.m12:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

HOUSING

Bladenboro Housing Authority

Chestnut Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-4919

https://www.bladenhousing.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides safe and affordable public housing for eligible low-income families, seniors, and persons with disabilities. Housing programs include HCV (Housing Choice Vouchers), previously Section 8 Housing Choice Vouchers funded by the federal Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and Public Housing. The Public Housing Program may offer housing options including high rise apartment
HOURS OF OPERATION	buildings, townhomes, and single-family homes. Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m6:00 p.m. Friday-Closed
POPULATION SERVED	Qualifying individuals and families.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Money Order, Check.

Bladen Housing Authority

635 Smith Cir Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-1533

https://www.bladenhousing.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides safe and affordable public housing for eligible low-income families, seniors, and persons with disabilities. Housing programs include HCV (Housing Choice Vouchers), previously Section 8 Housing Choice Vouchers funded by the federal Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and Public Housing. The Public Housing Program may offer housing options including high rise apartment buildings, townhomes, and single-family homes.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m6:00 p.m. Friday-Closed
POPULATION SERVED	Qualifying individuals and families.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Money Order, Check.



Homeless Liaison (McKinney-Vento)

1489 Us Highway 701 South Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4136 ext. 10024

https://www.emereau.org/mckinney-vento-homeless-assistance

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers services for homeless youth and their families. Helps students enroll or stay in school. Connects families to community resources for health, transportation, food, and more.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:30 a.m4:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Youth without a fixed, regular place to stay. Examples: staying in a shelter, motel, vehicle, campground, street, abandoned building, trailer, someone else's home, or other similar situations.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	

Low Income Home Energy Assistance (LIHEAP)

208 E McKay St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

 $\frac{https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=B5244DDC-3A3A-482F-B577-8234E7098E1F\&Type=B_BASIC$

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assists eligible low-income households with their heating and cooling energy costs, bill payment assistance, energy crisis assistance, weatherization, and energy-related home repairs.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Qualifying individuals and families.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

TRANSPORTATION

Bladen Area Rural Transportation System (BARTS)

608 McLeod Street

Elizabethtown, NC 28337 Office: 910-862-6930 TTY: 1-800-799-4889

Fluent Language TTY: 1-800-821-3420

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=8FF52E1F-52D7-4888-9734-

3B865C8614D5&Type=B BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Community transportation system that provides a variety of transportation services for citizens of Bladen County.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	General transportation for senior adults to reach local shopping and nutrition sites. Medical transportation for senior adults and public passengers.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Services are fee-based and vary for individuals or small groups. Rates may change as needed. There are also in-county and out-of-county rates. No Charters.

Bladen County Department of Social Services – Transportation

208 McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Medicaid transportation is available to Medicaid recipients who need assistance getting to Medicaid-approved medical appointments and providers.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	People who already receive Medicaid through Medicaid Direct or the Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians Tribal Health Plan. If you currently receive Medicaid benefits under a different health plan (AmeriHealth Caritas, Carolina Complete Health, HealthyBlue,



TRANSPORTATION -54

	UnitedHealthcare, or WellCare), please contact your health plan provider for transportation.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

JOBS

Bladen Community College Career Center

7418 NC Hwy 41 West Dublin, NC 28332 910-879-5500

https://www.bladencc.edu/support/campus-resources/bladen-county-career-center/

SERVICES PROVIDED	
HOURS OF	
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	

Bladen Community College Small Business Center

Findt Workforce Development Building #14 Bladen Community College 7418 Hwy 41 W Dublin, NC 28332 910-879-5572

https://www.ncsbc.net/center.aspx?center=75040

SERVICES PROVIDED	Free seminars, one-on-one career consulting, referrals, counseling,
	assistance, resources, and networking opportunities.
HOURS OF	Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m4:00 p.m.
OPERATION	Friday 8:00 a.m12:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Small business owners and prospective entrepreneurs.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Bladen County Department of Social Services (Work First)

208 McKay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=2386F756-F657-4CCE-B55C-713E5F5F92F8&Type=B BASIC



SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers training and job-finding assistance to adults with children. Offers temporary monthly payments based on needs and resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Adults with children who also meet the department's income limits, are in financial crisis, and have at least one child under the age of 18 in the home.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge for services.

Bladen County NC Works Career Center

401 Mercer Mill Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3255

https://next.ncworks.gov/location/ncworks-career-center-bladen-county/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers a wide variety of free services for job seekers, including: career assessment and guidance, resume and cover letter preparation, job market information, computer and internet access, job search assistance, job fair and workshop information, training and educational programs, interview practice and preparation, help registering and using NCWorks online, and job seeker resources online.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Anyone in need of job seeking or career services.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge for services.

EDUCATION

Bladenboro Middle School

910 South Main Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3232

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/bbm

SERVICES PROVIDED	Middle school education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:45 a.m2:50 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 5-8.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Bladenboro Primary School

312 Whiteville Road Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3387

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/bbp

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 7:55 a.m2:45 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Bladen Community College

7418 NC Highway 41 West Dublin, NC 28332 910-879-5500

https://www.bladencc.edu/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Post-Secondary Education, Community Service Courses, Defensive Driving Courses.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 8:00 a.m5:00 p.m. Friday 8:00 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.



PAYMENT ACCEPTED

Credit Card, Debit Card, Check, Cash.

Bladen County Health Education

300 Mercer Mill Rd Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-872-6252

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=0F65178B-18E5-43C1-9485-89C592103D06&Type=B_BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides and offers educational materials, classes, and seminars on health-related issues.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Public.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Bladen Early College High School

7418 NC Highway 41 West, Parker Building Dublin, NC 28332 910-876-6654

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/bechs

SERVICES PROVIDED	Education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:30 a.m3:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 9-12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Bladen Lakes Primary School

9554 Johnsontown Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-4608

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/blp

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 7:55 a.m2:45 p.m.
OPERATION	



POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Clarkton School of Discovery

10000 North College Street Clarkton, NC 28433 910-647-6531

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/csd

SERVICES PROVIDED	Middle school education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:15 a.m4:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 5-8.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Dublin Primary School

7048 Albert Street / P.O. Box 307 Dublin, NC 28332 910-862-2202

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/dp

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 7:55 a.m2:45 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

East Arcadia School

21451 NC Highway 87 East Riegelwood, NC 28456 910-247-4609

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/ea

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:50 a.m3:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.



PAYMENT ACCEPTED Tuition free.

East Bladen High School

5600 NC Highway 87 East / P.O. Box 578 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-4610

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/ebhs

SERVICES PROVIDED	High school education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:30 a.m4:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 9-12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Elizabethtown Christian Academy

1800 West Broad Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3427

https://www.elizabethtownca.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Thursday 8:00 a.m4:00 p.m.
OPERATION	Friday 8:00 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-7.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Online: Credit Card.
	In person: Cash or Check.

Elizabethtown Middle School

1496 Highway 701 South / P.O. Box 639 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4071

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/etm

SERVICES PROVIDED	Middle school education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:25 a.m4:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 5-8.



PAYMENT ACCEPTED Tuition free.

Elizabethtown Primary School

301 Mercer Brown Road / P.O. Box 2649 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3380

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/etp

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday- Friday 8:00 a.m3:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Emereau Charter School

995 Airport Road Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-6595

https://www.emereau.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 7:45 a.m3:45 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades K-8.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Migrant Education Program (Provided by Bladen County School District)

1489 Us Highway 701 South Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4136

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/Domain/3090

SERVICES PROVIDED	Offers services for migrant youth and their families. Helps youth
	enroll in school and offers support to help them overcome language
	barriers and isolation.



HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9 a.m4 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	People ages 3-21 who are without a high school diploma, have moved into the school district in the last 36 months, and whose parent or guardian is currently working or seeking work in agriculture or fishing. Please bring proof of child's date of birth.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Paul R. Brown Leadership Academy

1360 Martin Luther King Drive Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-2965

https://www.paulrbrownleadership.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED	High school education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8 a.m5 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 6-12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Plain View Primary School

1963 Chicken Foot Road Tar Heel, NC 28392 910-862-2371

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/pvp

SERVICES PROVIDED	Elementary education.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m4:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Grades PreK-4.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

Tar Heel Middle School

14888 NC Highway 87 West / P.O. Box 128 Tar Heel, NC 28392 910-862-2475

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/thm

SERVICES PROVIDED	Middle school education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 7:45 a.m2:50 p.m.
OPERATION	, ,
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 5-8.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

West Bladen High School

1600 NC Highway 410 Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-862-2130

https://www.bladen.k12.nc.us/wbhs

SERVICES PROVIDED	High school education.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 7:30 a.m4:00 p.m.
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	Grades 9-12.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Tuition free.

RENTAL & UTILITY ASSISTANCE

Bladen County Department of Social Services (Rental Assistance)

208 Mckay Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6800

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=2386F756-F657-4CCE-B55C-713E5F5F92F8&Type=B BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Special Assistance offers a cash supplement to help pay for room and board in an adult care home or group home.
	Documents: Last 3 years of bank statements, proof of household income and resources, proof of monthly expenses, and the names and Social Security numbers for everyone in the household.
	Long Term Care offers a cash supplement to help pay for room and board in a long-term care or skilled nursing facility. Payments are made to the vendor.
	Documents: Last 5 years of bank statements, an FL-2 form from a doctor, proof of household income and resources, proof of monthly expenses, and the names and Social Security numbers for everyone in the household.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Serves individuals who meet income limits, live in an approved residential or skilled nursing facility, and are age 65 or older or have a disability.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Bladen Crisis Assistance

208 South Morehead Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-879-1032

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assistance for rental, electric, and water bills. Light bill must be 2 months behind. Does not handle any deposits.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m5:00 p.m.



RENTAL & UTILITY ASSISTANCE — 65

POPULATION SERVED	Bladen County residents ages 18 and older.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

The Harrelson Center (Catholic Charities)

20 North 4th Street, Suite 214 Wilmington, NC 28401 910-251-8130

http://harrelsoncenter.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED	Emergency Utility Assistance, Healthy Opportunities Pilot (serves individuals with Medicaid).
HOURS OF OPERATION	Tuesday-Friday 9:00 a.m11:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Serves Bladen, Brunswick, Columbus, and New Hanover Counties.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

Salvation Army

1001 West Broad Street (Inside Dream Works) Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-443-8512

SERVICES PROVIDED	Rental and utilities assistance, vouchers for clothing.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m3:00 p.m. (by appointment only)
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

LIBRARIES

Bladen County Public Library – Elizabethtown

111 N Cypress St. P.O. Box 1419 Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6990

https://bladenco.libquides.com/home

SERVICES PROVIDED	Computers, books, e-books, e-audios, e-magazines, and tax
	resources.
HOURS OF	Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30 a.m6:00 p.m.
OPERATION	Tuesday, Thursday 8:30 a.m8:30 p.m.
	Saturday 8:30 a.m12:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash for printing services. Individuals can make payments on their
	library account online using a Visa, Discover, or Master Card.

Bridger Memorial Public Library

313 Main St Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-4586

https://bladenco.libguides.com/home/BML

SERVICES PROVIDED	Computers, books, e-books, e-audios, e-magazines, and tax resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 9:00 a.m12:00 p.m., 1:00 p.m7:00 p.m. Tuesday 9:00 a.m12:00 p.m., 1:00 p.m6:00 p.m. Wednesday 1:00 p.m6:00 p.m. Thursday 1:00 p.m6:00 p.m. Friday 1:00 p.m6:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash for printing services. Individuals can make payments on their library account online using a Visa, Discover, or Master Card.

Clarkton Public Library

10413 N College St. P.O. Box 665 Clarkton NC 28433 910-647-3661

https://bladenco.libguides.com/c.php?g=796304&p=5695804

SERVICES PROVIDED	Computers, books, e-books, e-audios, e-magazines, and tax resources.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday 9:00 a.m12:00 p.m. & 1:00 p.m6:00 pm Tuesday 9:00 a.m12:00 p.m. & 1:00 p.m7:00 p.m. Wednesday-Friday 1:00 p.m6:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash for printing services. Individuals can make payments on their library account online using a Visa, Discover, or Master Card.

LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES

Bladenboro Police Department

306 Main Street Bladenboro, NC 28320 910-863-3333

https://bladenboronc.org/police

HOURS OF OPERATION

Open 24 hours.

Bladen County Sheriff's Office

299 Smith Cir Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6960

http://www.bladenncsheriff.com/

HOURS OF OPERATION

Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.-5:00 p.m.

Elizabethtown Police Department

805 West Broad St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-3125

https://elizabethtownnc.org/police-department/

HOURS OF OPERATION

Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.-5:00 p.m.



LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES — 69

White Lake Police Department

1823 White Lake Dr Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-4057

http://www.whitelakenc.org/police.html

HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION	Officer on duty 24 hours a day.

GYMS & RECREATION

Bladen County Park

172 Doug Evans Road Elizabethtown, NC 28433 910-862-4490

SERVICES PROVIDED	Organized sports for children: soccer, football, cheerleading, softball, baseball, basketball. Adult volleyball. Tennis courts, basketball court, walking trail, picnicking. Home to Trillium Inclusive Playground.
HOURS OF	Office Hours 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m.
OPERATION	Park is 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to the public – all ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No fee for walking trail, tennis courts, or basketball court.

Bladen County Recreation

803 West King Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-862-6770

https://bladennc.govoffice3.com/index.asp?SEC=11D1771C-536B-4992-83C9-7AE09FA6DCCC&Type=B BASIC

SERVICES PROVIDED	Gym facility.
HOURS OF	Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m5:00 p.m. (except holidays)
OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, debit card, credit card, check. There is a \$1.95 transaction fee
	for using a debit or credit card.

Dream Works Bladen

1001 West Broad St Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-991-3029

https://www.dreamworksbladen.com/

SERVICES PROVIDED Gym facility.



GYMS & RECREATION — 71

HOURS OF OPERATION	Monday-Thursday 6:00 a.m10:00 p.m. Friday 6:00 a.m6:00 p.m. Saturday 8:00 a.m1:00 p.m. Sunday Closed Gym is open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	All ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	Cash, credit card, check.

Jones Lake Park

4117 NC Hwy 242N Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-588-4550

SERVICES PROVIDED	Picnicking, hiking, swimming, fishing, paddle-boating.
HOURS OF OPERATION	8:00 a.m9:00 p.m. Park is 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to the public – all ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No fee.

Singletary Lake Park

706 NC-53 Kelly, NC 28337 910-669-2928

SERVICES PROVIDED	Located in Bladen County 50 miles northwest of Wilmington, Singletary Lake State Park was developed as a group camp but has expanded public access for hiking, fishing, and paddling. The trademark camps provide a unique experience for organized groups to unite in work and play in the midst of the distinct Carolina bay environment, complete with dormitory-style cabins, a mess hall, and a 500-foot pier for swimming. The park office also manages limited access to nearby White Lake and Bay Tree Lake.
HOURS OF OPERATION	8:00 a.m5:00 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to the public – all ages.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No fee.

Trillium/Bladen Inclusive Playground - Bladen County Park

172 Doug Evans Road Elizabethtown, NC 28433 910-862-4490

SERVICES PROVIDED	Playgrounds have equipment and features to give individuals of all ages and abilities the chance to play together outside. Features include: • Rubberized surface for wheelchairs and other assistive devices for smoother travel. • Equipment for those with sensory issues. • Full-support swings. • Liberty Swing that can be used with a wheelchair. • Doublewide ramps.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Open 24 hours.
POPULATION SERVED	Open to the public.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No fee.

ONLINE & 800 NUMBER RESOURCES

American Heart Association

www.heart.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides resources and education for healthier living, including how to prevent or reduce the risk of a heart attack or stroke.

Community Nutrition Services Section (CNSS)

www.nutritionnc.com/wic

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides reimbursements for nutritious meals served to children and adults at child care centers, day care homes, afterschool care programs, adult day care centers, and children residing in emergency shelters. CNSS also provides women and children with resources and education about nutrition and breastfeeding.

Cooking Matters

www.cookingmatters.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

A program that works with communities across the United State to help parents and caregivers shop for food and cook healthy meals on a budget.

Eat Smart, Move More NC

www.eatsmartmovemorenc.com

SERVICES PROVIDED

Connects North Carolina residents with resources and education to promote healthy eating and active living.

Eat Smart, Move More, Weigh Less

www.esmmweighless.com



SERVICES PROVIDED

An interactive online program that uses real-time teaching and proven strategies to support weight management and loss.

Healthy Weight, Nutrition, and Physical Activity

www.cdc.gov/healthyweight

SERVICES PROVIDED

Resources and education for nutrition, healthy eating, and physical activity, sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

Med Instead of Meds

www.medinsteadofmeds.com

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides recipes and information about the Mediterranean diet. The Mediterranean diet may prevent or reduce chronic illnesses, and may also help to decrease the amount of medication a person needs for conditions like blood pressure, high cholesterol, or diabetes. (Check with your healthcare provider before changing any prescribed medications.)

NC Perinatal Substance Use Specialist

1-800-FOR-BABY

https://ncperinatalassociation.org/perinatal-substance-use-project/

SERVICES PROVIDED

Screening, information and appropriate referrals for women throughout North Carolina who are pregnant or parenting and using substances.

North Carolina Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program (EFNEP)

www.ncefnep.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Free nutrition classes for low-income families and youth in North Carolina. Classes cover everything from cooking healthy meals at home to saving money on food costs.



988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline

www.988lifeline.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides free and confidential 24/7 support for people who are in distress. 988 also provides prevention and crisis resources for you and your loved ones.

National Suicide Prevention Hotline

1-800-273-TALK (8255)

SERVICES PROVIDED 24/7 crisis line.

Trillium Health Resources

www.trilliumhealthresources.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides specialty care management for people in eastern North Carolina who have serious substance use, mental illness, and intellectual and/or developmental disabilities.

MorePowerfulNC

www.morepowerfulnc.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Helps people in North Carolina find treatment for opioid dependency, syringe exchange programs, support for recovery, and recovery success stories.

Naloxone Saves

www.naloxonesaves.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

A resource for people and their loved ones who are struggling with opioid dependency in North Carolina. Provides information about harm reduction, safer use, treatment options, and where to obtain Naloxone for the treatment of overdoses.



Rx Awareness

www.cdc.gov/rxawareness

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides treatment and recovery resources for people who are struggling with prescription opioids, sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

SmokeFreeNC

www.smokefree.nc.gov

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides resources to help people who live in North Carolina quit smoking, as well as resources for keeping businesses, housing, and other facilities smoke free.

Smoking-Vaping Cessation Assistance

1-800-QUIT-NOW or 1-800-784-8669

SERVICES PROVIDED	Assistance for people who are trying to stop smoking or vaping.
HOURS OF OPERATION	
POPULATION SERVED	National hotline that connects callers with state and local quitlines.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	

QuitlineNC

www.quitlinenc.com

Free smoking cessation services for anyone who resides in North Carolina and needs help quitting commercial tobacco products.

Diaper Bank of North Carolina - Lower Cape Fear

910-862-4998 (via Catholic Charities – Elizabethtown)

SERVICES PROVIDED	Infant diapers, adult incontinence products, and menstrual products.
HOURS OF OPERATION	Mondays and Thursdays 8:30 a.m3:30 p.m.
POPULATION SERVED	Families who qualify.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.



Families First, Inc. (Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault)

910-641-0444

SERVICES PROVIDED 24/7 crisis line.

Mercy House Pregnancy Resource Center

509 S. Cypress Street Elizabethtown, NC 28337 910-247-6303

https://www.bladenbaptists.com/The-Mercy-House.htm

SERVICES PROVIDED	Clothes, diapers, wipes, car seats, and cribs.
HOURS OF OPERATION	
	Wednesday 12 p.m3 p.m. (By Appointment)
POPULATION SERVED	Parents of any age.
PAYMENT ACCEPTED	No charge.

National Domestic Violence Hotline

1-800-799-SAFE (7233) TTY: 1-800-787-3224

Text Message: Text "START" to 8878

https://www.thehotline.org/

SERVICES PROVIDED 24/7 crisis line.

Postpartum Support International

1-800-944-4773 (#1 English, #2 Spanish)

Text Message: Text "HELP" to 971-203-7773 (English) or 971-203-773 (en Español)

https://www.postpartum.net/



ONLINE & 800 NUMBER RESOURCES — 78

SERVICES PROVIDED	Support hotline for families suffering from postpartum depression, anxiety, and distress. Postpartum Support International does not handle emergencies. People in crisis should call their local emergency number or the Suicide & Crisis Lifeline at 988.
HOURS OF OPERATION	8:00 a.m11:00 p.m. (EST)

US DHHS Maternal Mental Health Hotline

Call or Text: 1-833-TLC-MAMA (1-833-852-6262)

TTY: 711 and then 1-833-852-6262, or your preferred relay service.

https://mchb.hrsa.gov/national-maternal-mental-health-hotline

SERVICES PROVIDED	Confidential, toll-free hotline for new and expectant mothers suffering from depression, anxiety, and distress.
	Services include:
	Phone or text access to professional counselors.
	Real-time support and information.
	Response within a few minutes, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
	Resources.
	Referrals to local and telehealth providers and support groups.
	Culturally sensitive support.
	Counselors who speak English and Spanish.
	Interpreter services in 60 languages.

March of Dimes

www.marchofdimes.org

SERVICES PROVIDED	Provides information and resources to prevent and reduce maternal health risks and death, end preventable preterm birth and infant				
	death, and reduce health inequality for families.				

Nurse-Family Partnership National Resources for Families

www.nursefamilypartnership.org/national-resources-for-moms



ONLINE & 800 NUMBER RESOURCES — 79

SERVICES PROVIDED	A directory of nationwide resources for families, including programs for pregnancy assistance, income assistance, housing assistance, food assistance, BIPOC mental health support, education and career
	assistance, insurance and prescription assistance, breastfeeding assistance, and parenting resources.

Proof Alliance NC

www.proofalliancenc.org

SERVICES PROVIDED

Provides information and resources to support alcohol-free pregnancy and prevent Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders (FASD) in North Carolina.

Safe Kids North Carolina

www.safekids.org/coalition/safe-kids-north-carolina

	/T 0 = 0			_
CEDI	/ICES	DUC	vin	130

A NC Department of Insurance – Office of the State Fire Marshall initiative to help North Carolina communities keep kids safe. Services include car-seat checkups, safety workshops, sports clinics, and more.

This publication is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the US Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling \$1,000,000 with 0% financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement by HRSA, HHS, or the US Government. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov.

©2023

